
Miss Cameron is still not well enough to return to work. I know that long term 
absence is unsettling for all involved but despite the uncertainty of when Miss 
Cameron will be back, the children are doing well under the careful supervision 
and care of Mrs Hamblin.


Chess Club  Chess Club will start again on Tuesday 3rd 
December for Year 2 and 3. Please encourage your children to 
enrol with Mr Coates if they would like to play.


PTFA Christmas Fair is next Thursday from 3.30 - 5.30pm.  
Please come along and get into the Christmas spirit 
and support our school.  With various stalls, 
Christmas music, Christmas raffle and delicious 
seasonal food on offer there is lots to keep you 
entertained  If you have any raffle donations, please 
bring them in by Tuesday next week at the latest.  
Due to the fair there will be no Y6 SATs booster club 
or After School Club next Thursday.


Cold weather  As the weather continues to be chilly 
and frosty please make sure your children come to 
school appropriately clad in labelled belongings.  Thank you! 


And finally…a member of 
public has now been in 
touch with school 
expressing their concerns 
about the amount of 

parents who wait at the top of Foundry 
Lane at the beginning and end of the 
school day.  Please come into 
the front garden to drop off 
and collect your children 
before an accident happens.  
Thank you.
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10 Dec - Pre-
school 
Christmas Crafts 
9.30 - 10.30am


10 Dec - 
Sharing 
assembly at 
2.45pm


17 Dec - 
Christmas lunch


19 Dec - 
Pantomime Visit


19 Dec - Pre-
school nativity 
at Darley at 
9.30am


20 Dec - Break 
up


6 Jan - Training 
Day


7 Jan - Children 
return


Our whole school theme this half term is ‘War and Remembrance’

Frosty day on Thursday!


